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							FRIENDS	OF	THE	PATTERSON	LIBRARY	MINUTES		
October	4,	2021	
	

CALL	TO	ORDER:	The	meeting	was	called	to	order	by	Vice	President,	
Marcie	Homer,	in	the	library	conference	room	at	1:00	PM.	
	
MEMBERS	PRESENT:	Trudy	deGroot,	Gay	Girard,		Sue	Henderson,	
Donald	Hess,	Marci	Homer,	Judy	Mullins,	Amparo	Navarro,	Burt	
Smith	&	Xia	Thao	
	
PLEDGE	OF	ALLEGIANCE:		Members	recited	the	Pledge	of	Allegiance.	
	
INTRODUCTIONS:		No	new	introductions.	
	
MINUTES:	The	minutes	of	the	September	20,	2021	meeting	were	read	
and	approved.		
 
TREASURER’S	REPORT:	Treasurer,	Sue	Henderson,	reported	that	the	
balance	as	of	September	20,	2021	was	$5,622.04.		After	expenses	and	
deposits,	the	current	balance	as	of	today,	October	4,	2021,	is	
$5,674.94,	plus	we	have	$80	in	the	cash	box.		
	
Book	Sale	Report:		Trudy	had	the	library	book	sale	flyers	for	
members	to	distribute	and	also	the	work	sign-up	sheets	for	the		
book	sale.			The	book	sale	is	scheduled	for	October	19,	20	&	21	from	
12:00	–	5:00	on	the	19th	and	20th	and	12:00	–	4:00	on	the	21st.	
	
LIBRARIAN’S	REPORT:		Xia	said	that	the	County	Library	has	a	
satisfaction	survey	on	the	county	library	website	which	it	would	like	
for	people	to	take	to	help	the	libraries	improve	their	services.		The	
survey	is	in	both	English	and	Spanish.		Xia	said	there	is	a	senior	
facility	in	Stockton	to	which	she	would	like	to	donate	some	of	the	left	
over	books	after	the	sale.		
	
PRESIDENT’S	REPORT:		Nothing	to	report	.	
	
Old	Business:		No	old	business.			
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NEW	BUSINESS:		Normally	our	November	meeting	is	a	potluck	held	at	
the	home	of	the	FOL	president.		However,	Marcie	said	that	Susan	had	
indicated	to	her	that,	due	to	the	prevalence	of	Covid	19,	she	would	
like	to	postpone	the	potluck	at	her	house	to	our	February	meeting.		
Everyone	agreed	that	would	be	ok	.	
	
ADJOURNMENT:	The	meeting	was	adjourned	at	1:15	PM.		Next	
meeting	scheduled	for	November	8,	2021	at	1:00	PM	in	the	library	
conference	room.	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
	
	
	
Judy	Mullins,	Secretary		
	


